
Welcome
Northstowe Town Council – Annual Town Meeting – 29th April 2025.



Cllr Paul Littlemore
Town Mayor



Your Town Councillors

 Cllr Paul Littlemore – Town Mayor and Vice Chair of Planning

 Cllr Shola Delip – Deputy Town Mayor and Vice Chair of Personnel

 Cllr Jason Benedicic – Vice Chair of Finance and Governance

 Cllr Joe Birr-Pixton

 Cllr Carla Bros Sabria – Chair of Personnel

 Cllr Naveen Castelino – Chair of Finance and Governance

 Cllr Graeme Hodgson

 Cllr Glyn Hughes

 Cllr Ian Hunter

 Cllr Balaji Kinnera

 Cllr Majdi Mgaidia

 Cllr Deborah Oluwasanya

 Cllr Richard Owen – Chair of Planning

 Cllr Pradeep Susarla

 VACANCY – Could this be you?



2024/25 – A Review

 June

 Recruitment of Market Manager instigated.

 Agreed to fund the Hope CIC Mobile Food Hub for a 24 week trial.

 July

 Started recruitment of our Assets and Estates manager

 Discussions on stewardship solutions given this recruitment with Homes England.

 Approval of Recruitment of Market Manager

 September

 Renewal of ParkPlay funding for a further 12 months.

 Community Lounge funding bid submitted for support until October 2025.



2024/25 – A Review

 September (cont)

 Discussed the name of the Permanent Community Centre (Unity Centre)

 October

 Appointment of Assets and Estates Manager

 Accepted funding to continue the Community Lounge until October 2025.

 Councillor Resignation, and a Councillor Disqualification. Agreed to fill by co-option.

 November

 Work on our bid for Unity Centre well underway.

 Councillor Resignation. Agreed to fill by co-option

 December

 Selected an IT Support service organisation to help us improve reliability and security 
of Town Council IT Assets.



2024/25 – A Review

 January

 Councillor Co-option

 Welcomed, Cllr Birr-Pixton, Cllr Hodgson, Cllr Hunter

 February

 Submission of draft bid to operate Unity Centre to SCDC

 Councillor Disqualification.  Decided to fill by co-option.

 Hope CIC Mobile Food Hub funding agreed to extend on a monthly rolling basis.

 March

 Updates to Unity Centre Bid and revisions based upon feedback submitted

 Councillor co-option, welcomed Cllr Hughes

 April

 New Policies to support our bid for Unity Centre

 Councillor Resignation.
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